
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Request for Information 
(Statewide List of Vessel Salvors) 

 
Introduction: 
The Alaska Department of Natural Resources (ADNR) – Division of Mining, Land & Water 
(DMLW) is assembling a list of businesses who provide vessel salvage services and wants to 
know if your business provides such services. DMLW is currently creating an Abandoned and 
Derelict Vessel (ADV) public website which will host a list of resources for vessel removal, 
including a list of businesses providing a range of vessel salvage services, around the state.  
 
Details: 
When considering whether your business qualifies for this list, consider the following questions.  
If the answer to any of these is yes, your businesses is likely eligible to be included on the list. 
Please note, the below list is not all encompassing, if you do not answer yes to any of the below 
questions but believe your business should be included on the list, please contact us. This is an 
open and continuous request for information. Interested parties may submit their business 
information for evaluation at any time, until further notice.  
 

• Is your business capable of raising sunken vessels?  
• Does your business have the infrastructure to remove large vessels from the water?  
• Is your business capable of breaking down and disposing of vessels once they are on 

land? 
• Is your business capable of providing towing services for vessels? 
• Is your business capable of conducting underwater surveys to locate and examine vessel 

status?  
 
Contacting Us: 
If you wish to be considered for the list of businesses providing vessel salvage services, please 
provide us with the following information. 

• Business name 
• Mailing address 
• Telephone number 
• Email address (optional) 
• Main services provided pertaining to vessel salvage (vessel towing, upland vessel 

destruction and disposal, full removal from water and disposal, etc.)  
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This information should be sent to the below address or emailed to dnr.adv@alaska.gov. 
 
DMLW 
Attn: ADV Program 
PO Box 111020 
Juneau, AK 99811-1020 
 
For any other questions regarding this request for information, please contact us at (907)465-
3513 or dnr.adv@alaska.gov.  
 
Disclaimer: 
The website, on which the list of businesses providing vessel salvage services will be posted, is 
still in development and submittal of your business’s information does not guarantee immediate 
posting on a public website. The business information will be evaluated for its eligibility on the 
list and those eligible businesses will be posted to the list once website development is complete. 
Addition to the list does not constitute or create a work agreement with DMLW. DMLW retains 
the right to remove a business from the list and take down the list altogether. Placement on the 
list means only that the business appears to be qualified to perform some aspect of vessel salvage 
based on DMLW’s review of the information provide. DMLW will not be endorsing or 
recommending any of the businesses listed.  
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